
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23 August 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 10 students 

Thank you to all the parents/carers who have sent emails or left messages regarding work 
experience in response to Ms Connor's email yesterday.  See below for clarification. 

• Dates for optional work experience are between Monday 27 November to Tuesday 12 December 
(last day of school).  

• There is no hard copy documentation to complete as we have gone paperless. 

• Before you can complete the work experience expression of interest form (EOI), students must 
source and identify their own employer and have employer's contact details, including name, 
company name, mobile number, and email address. 

• Expressions must be submitted no later than Friday 13th October 2023 (Term 4, Week 1) 

• Once this EOI form is completed, work experience documentation will be sent via email with a 
docusign link that will be emailed to your son. 

• Once he completes his section it will then automatically be sent to his parent/carer and the 
employer.  

• When all parties have completed their sections of the form, it will be processed and approved by the 
school (please ensure you comply with all guidelines), and once approved all three parties will 
receive a copy of the completed docusign document for their information and records.  

• Note: If your son has two employers he would like to do work experience with, he will need to 
complete two EOI's forms. 

• REMINDER: Do not complete the EOI unless you have already sourced an employer and ensure all 
contact information for student, parent and employer is accurate. 

We are excited to be able to offer optional work experience for Noah and hope that he enjoys the 
opportunity.  For those students not undertaking work experience we have a fantastic skill 
development program at school that will also develop their entrepreneurial and employability skills. 

If you have any questions regarding work experience, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Link to EOI register here 

Yours faithfully 

Juliana Dignam 
Leader of Learning Careers/VET 
jdignam@stedwards.nsw.edu.au  

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fr%2F0WadzBHZY5&data=05%7C01%7Ckfriend%40stedwards.nsw.edu.au%7C949b3ca3fcaf4296d0c308dba382c574%7C7d938e6e1a154ff3867613e71fe6b772%7C0%7C0%7C638283554276431006%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nzx4sWEK7wLFt96pCtK6Jgv05I4517LzOC3vbxtJsAg%3D&reserved=0
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